
INFORMATION FOR RISING 3RD GRADERS 
Dear Third Grade Families, 

We believe that the children should relax and have fun over the summer, along with maintaining the skills 

learned in 2nd grade! The third-grade teachers look forward to embarking on an exciting journey through third 

grade with our new crew! We also need you to prepare for the adventures of third grade as a lot is required at 

this level. In order to be ready for the journey, you will need to complete the following summer assignments by 

the first day of school. 

We cannot wait to see you in August! 

Third Grade Teachers 

Third Grade General Supply List 

Supply List: 

• #2 Pencils (48) 

• 2 Packs of Loose leaf wide 

ruled paper 

• 2 bottles of Elmer’s glue/10 

glue sticks 

• 2 packs of pink or white 

erasers 

• 5 composition notebooks 

• 2 highlighters  

• 24 count crayons (2) 

•  (2 pair) Blunt Tip Scissors 

• Dry erase markers 

• Water bottle 

• Headphones to leave at 

school (REQUIRED) 

Additional Supplies Needed for 

Both Teams: 

• Gallon Size Freeze Bags 

• Kleenex 

• Quart Size Freeze Bags 

• Hand Sanitizer 

• Paper Towels  

• Sanitizing Wipes 

 

Donations: 1 ream copy paper 

and/or cardstock  

**The assigned homeroom teacher may request additional school supplies.      

 

READING ASSIGNMENTS 

Students should read at least one book per day and keep a log. Students can read books at home, the public 

library, or through electronic resources like MyOn. Students should begin developing their reading stamina by 

reading 20 minutes per day. Students must read for at least 360 minutes in June and 360 minutes in July. A 

reading log is provided, with additional pages available on the school's website. 

MATH ASSIGNMENTS 

Students should practice math facts so that they are prepared to learn third-grade standards at the start of the 

school year. Addition and subtraction skills are essential in third grade. One excellent website for practicing 

fluency is www.multiplication.com. 

*iReady will not be available until the end of June. 

Have a great summer! We look forward to seeing your smiling faces in the new school year! 

CT Walker Third Grade Teachers 

 

 



 

 


